
From: Amber Cannon
To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Patterson, Heather, EMNRD; Jim Amos
Cc: Bob Asher
Subject: Dolores AIL Federal #2 - Livingston Ridge (2RP-1857)
Date: Wednesday, July 30, 2014 4:13:03 PM
Attachments: DoloresAILFederal2_LivingstonRidge_Workplan_081213 Release.pdf

Please find attached a work plan for the 8/12/2013 release that occurred at the Dolores AIL Federal
 #2 – Livingston Ridge (2RP-1857).
 
Yates would like to start this work by next Wednesday, 8/6/2014 or as soon as we are done with the
 work at the Martha AIK Federal #6 which is scheduled to begin Monday, 8/4/2014. 
 
Should you have any questions, comments, or need additional information, please let me know.
 
Thanks,
 

Amber Cannon
Environmental Regulatory Agent
Yates Petroleum Corporation
Office: (575) 748-4111
Cell: (575) 513-8799
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